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Re: Snook Beebe Memorial Tournament
Bellmawr Street Hockey will be hosting its 1st Annual “Snook Beebe Memorial Hockey Tournament” on June 8, 2024 in loving memory of Snook Beebe. Snook passed away tragically in March 2024.
Snook has been a part of Bellmawr Hockey for a very long time, and has always been a huge asset to the organization. He always had a special place in his heart for each one of his players over the years and the players had the same for him.
Snook has left behind not only his enormous hockey family but more importantly his wife and 2 children.
All proceeds from this tournament will go directly to his children.
At this time, we are asking for basket donations for the basket auction as well as monetary donations to purchase items needed for the tournament. We also have attached a list of items needed for the snack stand if anyone would like to donate items or reach out to business to donate items.
We ask that you please reach out to us via email at Bellmawrstreethockey@gmail.com and let us know what items you would like to donate or if you received a donation from a business so we have an idea of what items the league will need to purchase.
If you are interested in making any donation (ex. monetary, food, drinks, basket) we ask that you drop off to the Bellmawr Hockey Rinks on Thursday June 6th from 5:30 to 7:30 and Friday June 7th from 5:30 to 7:30 or you can venmo your donations to Bellmawr-Hockey-1. Please put in the description of the venmo Beebe so we know what the donation is for.
If you are getting a donation from a business we can provide you with a tax form for the business. We would appreciate that all donations be dropped off to the rinks no later than Friday June 7th. We anticipate this tournament to be huge so any help is greatly appreciated. 
We thank you in advance for your generosity.
The Bellmawr Hockey Board
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